
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD MAY 24, 2023 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Wednesday, 
May 24, 2023, in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support Center.  The purpose 
of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present:  
Mr. Meadows, Mrs. Modder, Mrs. Schmaling, Mr. Price, and Ms. Adams.  Dr. Weiss, Dr. 
Ormseth, Mr. Neir, Attorney Christine Hamiel from Von Briesen & Roper, S.C., Attorney Lori 



 2. Grievance Hearing  
 Attorney Hamiel provided board members information pertaining to an employee 
discipline grievance and answered questions from board members. 
 
 Mrs. Schmaling moved to modify the independent hearing officer’s decision from a 
written reprimand to a verbal reprimand. Mr. Price seconded the motion. Motion passed. Ms. 
Stevens dissenting. 
 

3. Termination Hearing 
 Dr. Weiss, Dr. Ormseth, and Mr. Neir returned to the meeting at 6:54 P.M. 
 
 Mrs. Modder moved to reconvene in open session. Mr. Price seconded the motion. 
Unanimously approved.  
 
 Open session was reconvened at 6:55 
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